
 

Newsletter Term 2 Week 10 

Principal's Report 

 

Dear families,  

Welcome to Week 10.  



It has been a busy term, and the fun doesn’t stop yet. Students spent today in their peer support groups 

engaging in mini Olympic activities. Today was imagined, organised and led by our events captains Erin 

and Ash to raise money for Ronald McDonald House.  

Tonight Rohan is representing us in the Rostrum Public Speaking quarter final in Yass. We wish him the 

best of luck, although we know his fantastic speech will be enjoyed by his audience in Yass as much as it 
was in Gundaroo.  

On Thursday the garden will get a lot of work done as Bunnings come to spend the day and work with 

the students in the garden for the day. Thank you to Miss Scott and Mrs Benson for their work arranging 
this.  

And finally, we say a huge thank you to Mr Northey who stepped in this term to relieve as Assistant 

Principal and to teach 4/5/6. It has been wonderful having him as a part of our team and we wish him 

great success in his new role at Forbes.  

I hope you all have a safe and restful break.  

Bec Harris  

For your calendar  

Friday 25th June - Last day of term 2 

Tuesday 13th July - Students return to begin Term 3 

 

Rostrum Quarter Final 

Good luck to Rohan who will be competing in the Rostrum quarter finals in Yass tonight.  



 

What did you like about the mini Olympics today 

Today was a great day, everyone played fairly - Erin 

 

1 - I liked soccer and leading a group 



 

2 - I liked watching kids have fun 



 

3 - Playing with Jack 



 

4 - I liked making my Olympic head band 



 

5 - Peer support 



 

6 - I liked the soccer 



 

7 - I liked being an equestrian for a day 

Are these books hiding on your shelves?   

Please return to the Library ASAP along with any borrowed cloth bags.  



 

Mini Olympics 

Today was a great day, everyone played fairly. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Skoolloop 

 

COVID Guidelines 

A range of COVID restrictions continue to impact our normal practices.   



Student illness and absences: 

Students who are unwell with even the mildest symptoms should stay at home until symptoms clear. If a 

student develops symptoms while at school, parents or carers will be called to collect the student. 

Students with flu-like symptoms are not return to school until they have received a negative COVID-19 
test result which is received and sighted by the school. Flu-like symptoms include: 

• fever (37.5 or higher)   

• cough 

• sore throat 

• shortness of breath (difficulty breathing) 

• runny nose   

• loss of taste  

• loss of smell. 

It is important that you inform the office of the nature of an absence. If a student is sick, we ask that you 
inform the office of details of the symptoms the child has.  

Parents and carers on school site 

Parents and carers are now allowed on school site where necessary. Parents and carers are also now 

allowed to attend school assemblies and other school events, however must adhere to physical 

distancing and hygiene guidelines. 

All visitors to a school site must comply with sign-in arrangements. This includes the requirement 

to s1ign the school sign in sheet where they acknowledge that they will comply with theCOVID-19 
requirements for visitors each time they visit.  

Visitors must also check in using the Service NSW QR code. 

Please visit the NSW Department of Education Advice for Families page for further information:  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 

                                                                 
1https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/en/home/inside-the-department/covid-19/school-

staff/school-visitor-sign-in-sheet.pdf 



 

Uniform 

 

Wearing a uniform promotes a sense of belonging for students and creates a positive identity for the 

school community. School uniforms also contribute to the personal safety of students by allowing easier 
recognition of students inside the school and in the community.  

At Gundaroo, we strongly encourage all students to wear neat and tidy full school uniform at all times. 

We aim to make the wearing of our school uniform accessible to all by offering a second-hand clothing 
pool and keeping the purchase price of new school uniforms at wholesale price.  

You can call in at any time to purchase uniform items for your child, or alternatively, pay online and 
arrange to have items delivered to your child in class.  

** We are currently awaiting an order on some uniforms. Please check with Liz if the items you require 

are available. 

Items available at the Office: 

· Scarf - $6 

· Beanie - $5 



· Polo shirt short sleeve with logo - $15.00 

· Polo shirt long sleeve with logo - $16.00 

· Skorts - $15.00 

· Fleecy track pants unisex - $16.00 

· Girls pants - $22.00 

· Boys gabardine shorts - $13.00 

· Boys gabardine pants - $17.00 

· Rain/wind coat - $35.00 

· Polar fleece with logo - $30.00 

· Hats - $12.00 



 



Contact Us 

Gundaroo Public School 

Lot Street 

Gundaroo, NSW, 2620 

02 62368115 

gundaroo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Visit us on the web at https://gundaroo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

 

Gundaroo Public School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we live, learn and 
play, and we pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

 


